[bookmark: _GoBack]FTC Meeting Minutes, December 13, 2017

Members Present: Jennifer Theusch (Chair), Jennifer Mucksavage (Secretary), Lauren Chavosky, Cindy Maka
	

1.  Announcements:

0. Recent Events

0. Santa’s Workshop
  i. Ongoing, suggestions for next year: better coordinate classroom viewing and buying time to organize number of volunteers needed.
0. Consider shortening hours of shop to only AM due to lack of volunteers throughout the week.

b. Potbelly eat and earn raised $499.

c. Father Daughter Dance: over 180 people attended, positive feedback overall.

d. Box Tops Contest: Race to 500: started December 1, 2017. First class that brings in 500 box tops gets pizza party.


2. School Gym Uniforms

a. Next ordering deadline 12/15/17. 

b. Will receive orders after Christmas break.

	   				
1. Upcoming Events

1. After School Enrichment:
	    
1. STEAM Jan & Feb Classes: Photography, Chess and STEM in Sports.  
1. Parents asking for another Let’s Code it class, will consider in March or April. 

1. Fan Cloth Sales:
1. Second orders currently ongoing; all orders due 1/2/18.

1. Mother/Son Bowling event: 
2. Date TBD, possibly late January or February.



1. Fitness Nights: 12/15/17: Forsa Training Circuits Class cancelled.
3. Next dates: 2/1/18: Journey to Wholeness Center Yoga; 3/23/17: Fit Code


1.  Future Events

1. Catholic Schools Week: 1/29/18-2/2/18. Staley Bear will do nutrition assembly. Will have raffle entries for completion of 6-week nutrition and exercise tracking. Student Appreciation Day Tuesday 1/30/18: donuts and juice for students.
1. Middle School Valentines Dance: Feb 15, 2018.
1. Parents Trivia Night: March 10, 2018.
1. Teacher Appreciation Week: May 2018.
1. End of School Year Picnic: June 2018

1. Fundraising Plans remaining for 2017-2018

1.      Window Decals of St. Linus for purchase (Jan or Feb 2018).
2. Fan Cloth Sale 3 offered again in spring.	
3. Treasure Sale- May 2018.
4. Adult Volleyball Tournament: Still looking for new location for possibly Jan 2018.
5. Car show/vendor Fair:  not confirmed but possibly June 3, 2018.
